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· Homecoming Recap:  It was certainly a day to remember!  A special thanks to our Student Council for your vision and work ethic in making our Homecoming a rousing success.  Congratulations to the Junior class for winning The Red Apple, and to King Alex Sheneman and Queen Samantha Priest! #spartanroyalty

· Parent Teacher Conferences:  Parent/Teacher Conferences are next Tuesday and Wednesday from 5 – 7:30. Families with the last names starting with letters A – L will visit Tuesday night.  Families with the last names starting with letters M – Z will visit Wednesday night.  If your family has a conflict on your scheduled night, please join us on the other night.   

· Sophomore Visit to KCTC:  All sophomores will visit KCTC on Wednesday, November 4th.  For more information on KCTC, please visit their web-site by CLICKING HERE!

· Halloween:  Halloween is on Monday, October 31st, 2016.  We do allow students to dress up on Halloween with the following expectations:  school appropriate, no masks, and this year NO CLOWNS!




ENSURING SUCCESS FOR ALL SPARTANS!



